
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 2014 

 

NAME  ________________________________________ 

ADDRESS  _____________________________________ 

                  _____________________________________ 

PHONE  _______________  EMAIL  ____________________________ 

TYPE OF MEMBERSHIP 

_____  Family Membership New       $395 

_____  Family Membership Renewal        $250 

_____  Individual Membership NEW                          $295 

_____  Individual Membership Renewal                  $195 

_____  Senior Family Membership NEW                 $295 

_____  Senior Family Membership Renewal      $195 

_____  Senior Individual Membership NEW    $225 

_____  Senior Individual Membership Renewal        $150 

Amount Enclosed ______________ 

 

EMERGENCY contact name  ______________________ 

EMERGENCY contact number  ____________________ 

List all IMMEDIATE family members  ______________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form and payment to: Kelly Thomas 

                                                                      325 Healeys Cove Dr 

                                                                      Hardyville, VA  23070 



Ricky Taylor Memorial Community Swimming Pool 

Dear Pool Member,  

The 2014 swim season is rapidly approaching and we are 

excited to begin all of our pool activities this year.  Opening 

day will be Saturday, May 24, 2014 at 11 am.  We look forward 

to seeing everyone soon. 

Kelly Thomas and Jacob Lawson will be the pool managers this 

summer.   

Membership discounts:  10% discount for NEW members if you 

join by May 31, and a $25 discount if you refer a NEW member. 

 

Upon entering the pool, we ask that you continue to sign in 

DAILY.  We encourage visitors as well.  The guest fee remains at 

$5 per person.  Arrangements may be made with either 

manager if you have week long visitors/grandchildren.   

Parents are always responsible for their children’s behavior, 

even if they do not accompany them to the pool.  We want 

everyone to have fun, but most importantly, we want to keep 

everyone safe.  We expect members/guests to be courteous to 

others that are enjoying the pool.   

We look forward to seeing everyone at the pool on opening 

day, May 24!! 

 


